
 

October 11, 2021 

To whom it may concern: 
Company name: Macromill, Inc.  
Representative: Toru Sasaki, Representative  

Executive Officer and Global CEO 
  ( Ticker Code: 3978 TSE Section 1 ) 

Contact: Corporate Communication & IR Div. 
( T E L :  + 8 1 - ( 0 ) 3 - 6 7 1 6 - 0 7 0 6  ) 

 

Notice regarding Application for the Listing Standards of 

New Market Segment (Prime Market) on the Tokyo Stock Exchange 

 

Macromill, Inc. (Headquarters: Minato-ku, Tokyo; hereinafter, “Macromill”) hereby announces that the Board of 

Directors of Macromill, at its meeting held on September 29, 2021, resolved to select the Prime Market as the 

market segment to which Macromill will belong on and after the transition date (April 4, 2022) to the new market 

segments, and Macromill has submitted its application to the Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. (hereinafter “the Tokyo 

Stock Exchange”). 

This action was the result of the initial assessment of the compliance to the listing maintenance criteria for the new 

market segments from the Tokyo Stock Exchange on July 9, 2021, and confirmed qualifies the listing maintenance 

criteria for the Prime Market. 

Macromill will improve its corporate governance along with the achievement of the Mid-term Business Plan and 

improvement of the mid-to-long-term corporate value. 

Ends, 


